
 

 

 

MULUNGUSHI UNIVERSITY 
REGISTRAR’S OFFICE 

MEMORANDUM   
 

 

 
TO  : All Second Year (Natural Science Students) 

  

FROM  : Acting Registrar 
 
DATE  : 16th September, 2021 
 
SUBJECT : INVITATION OF EXPRESSION OF INTEREST IN BACHELOR  

   OF BIOMEDICAL SCIENCES PROGRAMME 

The above subject refers. 

The University will commence the Bachelor of Biomedical Sciences programme in the 

1st Semester of the 2021/2022 Academic Year at the School of Medicine and Health 

Sciences Livingstone Campus, effective 26th September, 2021.  

Applications are therefore invited from students with clear passes in their first year (pre-

medicine) to express interest by sending an email to academic@mu.ac.zm. 

The deadline for receiving applications is Tuesday 21st September, 2021 at 17:00 hours. 

 

Mwikwanu Susiku 

Copy:  Vice Chancellor 

 Deputy Vice Chancellor 

 Dean, SOMHS 

 Deputy Registrar (Academic Affairs) 
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